
 
 

 
N O T I C E   OF   C O N S T R U C T I O N   A C T I V I T I E S 

 

TO ALL RESIDENTS –  
 

  

WALDWICK WATER TREATMENT IMPROVEMENTS PROJECT 
BOROUGH OF WALDWICK 

BERGEN COUNTY, NEW JERSEY 
OUR FILE NO. WA-1417A 

 
 

 
In the upcoming weeks there will be work at the well house in your neighborhood for the Waldwick 
Water Treatment Improvements project. Construction of upgrades and improvements to the Waldwick 
Water Treatment Systems were financed by the New Jersey Water Bank (NJWB).  We will be working 
on the installation of PFAS treatment vessels. During this time, there is potential for the trucks holding 
the vessels to be parked on the side of the road while awaiting installation.  

 
This project will benefit the community by upgrading the existing treatment facilities to comply with 
current NJDEP PFAS drinking water regulations. This will allow the Department to continue to provide 
safe drinking water to all residents in the Waldwick Water Department service area. A table of 
estimated delivery dates for the treatment vessels is included below.  
 

Well House (Closest Street / Address) Estimated Delivery Date 

Well 6 (Schuler Avenue) 4/3/2024 

Well 4 (Malcom St) 4/10/2024 

Well 7 (Astor Pl) 4/17/2024 

Well 2 (W. Prospect St) 4/24/2024 

Well 3 (Waldwick Covered Tennis Courts) 5/1/2024 

 
Please note, this schedule is weather dependent and may be subject to rain delay. Any further 
changes to this schedule will be coordinated via a separate shutdown notice.  
 

 
 
For additional information on PFAS and progress reports regarding this project, please visit the 
Waldwick Water Department website at  www.waldwicknj.org/pfas or contact the Borough 
Administrator’s Office at 201-652-5300 ext. 227. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience you may be experiencing due to the construction activities 
and appreciate your cooperation. 

http://www.waldwicknj.org/pfas

